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What are we working on this week?


Writing:


We will be working on creating sentences that are fluent, have correct spelling, punctuation and grammar.





Reading: 


I will begin benchmarking student for their end of the year reading level. Students will still need to continue to have to read for 30 minutes each night and write a 2-3 sentence summary with a parent signature. Reading logs cannot be made up. 





Math: 


We have entered our last section in Math. Our focus for the remainder of the year will be on fractions. Together we will learn modeling, writing, adding, subtracting, multiplying and dividing fractions. 





Science:  


Thank you everyone who came out to the Science Fair, you did an awesome job! We are now moving forward with learning about the ocean and the water cycle. 





Social Studies:


Along with our curriculum we will also begin researching and creating our Multicultural Night activities about Germany! If you have any information on Germany, please feel free to send it in!








Donations


As the year comes to an end we are is desperate need of pencils, paper and tissues. Any donation is appreciated.  





Contact Information:


� HYPERLINK "mailto:mmartin@macademyk8.com" �mmartin@macademyk8.com�


734-677-0732











Spelling  List:


tripod


triplet


unicorn


uniform


unison


biweekly


triple


bicycle


tricycle 


unicycle


triangle


bisect


trio


unify


centipede


centimeter


century


binoculars


universe


university





      bilingual, trilogy 





 





Reminders


Spelling test Friday


“Get 30” & Reading Logs due every Friday 


Multicultural Night is May 26th


May 30th no school 























May 8th- May 13th,2016





Mrs. Martin’s Newsletter 





5th Grade








